George J. Mendel, DMD
1440 New Butler Road
New Castle, PA 16101
(724) 658-5144

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT OF
NOTICE OF PRIVACY PRACTICES

The Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996 requires that health care
providers give patients a copy of the office Notice of Privacy Practices and make a good
faith effort to obtain an acknowledgement of receipt of same. You may refuse to sign
this acknowledgement form.

By signing this form I confirm that I have received a copy of the office Notice of Privacy
Practices.

Please print name

Signature

Date:

Office Use Only

We attempt to obtain written acknowledgement of receipt of our Notice of Privacy
Practices, but acknowledgement could not be obtained because:

__Individual refused to sign

__ Communications barriers prohibited obtaining the
acknowledgement

__An emergency situation prevented us from obtaining
signature

__Other (please specify)



	Acknowledgment

